
Please approve Sb 247.  ODFW does a necessary and commendable job.  The cuts that would 
take place if Sb 247 is not approved will be unacceptable to our wildlife resource management 
programs. 
If necessary I feel a minimal charge of $10.00 should be instituted on the Pioneer Licenses.   I 
am 78 and realize that I benefit and enjoy the resources ODFW manages as much as anyone 
and need to support that enjoyment with some funding input. 
  
Respectfully, 
Gene McMullen 
Bend, Oregon 
541-312-8939 
 


